
KING COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT CLERK’S OFFICE 
CONTACT:  Patricia Gutierrez; Patricia.Gutierrez@kingcounty.gov 
ISSUED BY: Catherine Cornwall, King County Clerk 
ISSUE DATE: March 25, 2025 
ISSUE NO: 25-008  

 

CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Now Accepting New and Renewal Applications for Superior Court 
Registries 
 
King County Superior Court is now accepting New and Renewal Applications for the 
Guardian ad Litem registries for Title 11 Adult Guardianships (Court Visitor/Attorney), 
Title 11 Minor Guardianships (Court Visitor, Attorney for parent, Attorney for minor), 
Title 26 Family Law and SPR 98.16 Minor Settlement.  
 
Please visit Guardian ad litem registries - King County, Washington for instructions and 
application materials. 
 
Completed applications and materials must be received by May 30, 2025. 
 
 

 

https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja 
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